Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HNTB
The Florida Department of Transportation, District One announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, May 22, 2018, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Bayside Community Church, 15800 SR 64, Bradenton, FL 34212
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, is hosting a public workshop regarding conceptual plans to construct a roundabout at the intersection of SR 64/Bradenton-Arcadia Road at Greyhawk Boulevard/Pope Road and SR 64/Bradenton-Arcadia Road at Lorraine Road/145th Street East. The public is encouraged to attend and discuss the project with staff. People attending the workshop can review project displays, speak one-on-one with project team members about the proposed safety improvements, and provide input on the design.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jamie Schley, Florida Department of Transportation, District One, 801 N. Broadway Street, Bartow, Florida 33830-3809, (863)519-2573 or email: jamie.schley@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Zachary Burch, Communications Manager at (239)225-1970 or by email at zachary.burch@dot.state.fl.us or Patrick Bateman, Project Manager at (863)519-2792 or by email at Patrick.Bateman@dot.state.fl.us.
